
 

SKI TRIP – Le Corbier, FRANCE 
3rd to 10th March 2018 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

Westwood Primary School is pleased to announce we are arranging our next skiing trip for 
March 2018. This exciting opportunity is on offer to the current Year 4 & 5 pupils (Year 5 & 6 of 
2017-2018). 
The venue for our trip is again (our fifth visit!) to the village of Le Corbier, a picturesque, 
traditional resort which is located within the French Alps. This child – friendly venue offers a wide 
range of skiing for the beginner, intermediate and the advanced skier, as well as other outdoor 
activities.  
The skiing trip will be organised by the highly reputable school skiing company Equity. We have 
been offered by Equity an eight day trip at £719, which is amazing value for money! Other schools 
have paid over £150 more for the same package, but we have managed to negotiate a far lower 
price due to the long standing relationship we have with the tour operator. Furthermore, the 
payments for the ski trip can be spread over the year to make it more affordable. See payment 
plan attached. 

 
 
 
 



 

An 8 day skiing trip will cost a total of £719 each and includes the following: 
 Transport to and from school, by coach, to the airport 
 Return flight to France from Manchester  
 Transport to and from the overseas airport to the hotel 
 7 nights full board accommodation at the hotel 
 4 hours ( 2 x 2 hour lessons) ski instruction per day for 6 days with ESF 
 Full travel insurance covering medical, redundancy cover and travel delay personal liability and 24 hour emergency 

service 
 Resort representative service 
 Ski breakage guarantee insurance 
 Hire of helmets, skis, boots and poles 
 6 day lift pass 
 All local taxes 
 In-house evening entertainment 

There will be a Parents and Carers information evening at Westwood School on Wednesday 29th March at 5.30pm. If you 
are interested in your child being included on the Skiing trip, then please fill in the slip below and return it to school 
either on or before Tuesday 28th March. If you cannot make it, but your child is interested, please contact me at school. 
I am sure you will agree this is a very exciting opportunity and an amazing experience for your child to be part of.  I look 
forward to meeting you on the 29th March. 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs. J. S. Williams. 
 
Deputy Head. 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
I would like to register my interest for my child to be included on the skiing trip in March 2018 
Name of child________________________________________ 
Class _________________________ 
Numbers attending____________________________________ 
Parent / Carer signature ________________________________ 
Print name please_____________________________________ 



 

Skiing Payment Plan - Total Price £719.00 
Date Payment Balance 

  £719.00 

07/04/17 £100 deposit £619.00 

08/05/17 £120 £499.00 

08/06/17 £120 £379.00 

07/07/17 £100 £279.00 

07/09/17 £100 £179.00 

06/10/17 £100 £79.00 

07/11/17 £79 Nil 
 

 


